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Buena Park, Ca.    
 

On 11/29/2015 at 1120 PM, 2 male subjects walked into 6832 Beach Blvd., Pizza Hut. Subject #1 was 
described as male, black, 5’08”, 150lbs, wearing blue jeans, a hooded sweatshirt and armed with a black 
shotgun. Suspect #2 was described as male, black, 5’07”, 150 lbs., wearing a black hooded sweatshirt, 
blue jeans and a black bandana over the lower portion of his face.  

The suspects brandished the shotgun at an employee and demanded money. The subjects then fled the 
location with an undetermined amount of money. Buena Park Police Detectives are currently 
investigating this crime. 

If anyone witnessed or has information related to this incident, please call Buena Park Police Detective 
Eric Burciaga at (714) 562-3901. 
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